
 

Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council 26 June 2003 

6. LONG TERM COUNCIL COMMUNITY PLAN 
 
 The Community Advocate updated the Board on the consultation implications of the new requirement 

to produce Long Term Council Community Plans (LTCCPs). The Board decided: 
 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That in preparation for LTCCP requirements a preliminary effort be made, in the course of 

ongoing relationships with stakeholders, to obtain feedback/input on “desired community 
outcomes”. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


